
Monday 19th June 2023 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

Key Stage 2 Costumes  Year 3, 4 and 5 

We would be very grateful if you could please provide the following costume for your child 

for the Key Stage 2 shows which will be performed in July.  

Please can the costumes be sent to school in a labelled bag by WEDNESDAY 5th JULY at 

the latest.  

Year 3 are performing Beauty and the Beast!  

Boys and Girls are hotel workers so they need to be dressed in outfits such as: 

 Maid  

 Waiter  

 Cleaner 

 Chef  

  

 

Year 4 are performing High School Musical! 

Boys and girls all need to be really cool, sporty, wearing white and red  even better if it 

can be official HSM stuff! Long shorts, basketball tops, cheerleader style outfits. 

 

 



       

 

Year 5 will be performing Grease! 

Boys are T Birds so jeans, white t-shirt and ideally a black leather jacket plus sunglasses.  

Girls are pink ladies  black leggings and vest top (not cropped), pink ladies jacket and neck 

tie.  

     

 

If you have any issues please contact me as soon as possible so we can help in plenty of 

time.  

Thank you for your support,  

Helen Sullivan  


